
 
    

 
19 June 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our Foundation Stage & KS1 Annual Sports Day will take place 
Wednesday 4th July 2018 and this means that there will be NO 
nursery for Foundation Stage 1 children that afternoon as staff 
will be needed to support Foundation Stage 2 children with 
their races during that time. 
 
Parents of our Foundation Stage 1 children are very welcome 
to join the audience with their children and take part in the 
toddlers pre-school race as you usually do. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs F Parish 
Head Teacher 
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